
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Under the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to
Information) (England) Regulations 2012, Notice is hereby given that the following item
will be considered at a special meeting of the Cabinet on Wednesday 17th February, having
not previously appeared on the Forward Plan:

1. School Capital Programme

This item could not reasonably wait until the next ordinary meeting of Cabinet on the basis of
further school places urgently needed. Certain academies will not commit to further expansion
works unless resolved by the Council in a timely fashion. With places needed by September an
urgent decision is required so as to permit lead in time for expansion works. To delay will
prejudice school placements.

Therefore these items will be considered under the General Exception rules, as laid out in
the Regulations.

The Chair of the Economy Scrutiny Panel was informed as required under the
Regulations, on 9th February 2021.
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CHIEF EXECUTIVE


